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We are deeply saddened by the sudden passing of our beloved student Shihabul Islam (Student ID: 

2023-2-80-068), a bright and talented student of the EEE department. His exceptional academic record, 

with a CGPA of 3.95, reflected his dedication, intelligence, and promise. His loss is not only a 

heartbreaking moment for his family but also a great loss for East West University and our entire 

nation, which has lost a young, gifted soul far too soon. 

The EEE department shares grief with his family and extends our heartfelt condolences. May Allah 

SWT forgive Shihabul’s shortcomings and give his family the strength to endure this unimaginable 

pain. Our thoughts and prayers are with his family during this difficult time. 

 

With deepest sympathy, 

The EEE Department, East West University 

 

 
 

Khairul Alam 

Chairperson, EEE Department 

East West University 


